
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We would like to invite you to attend the Year 2 disco on Tuesday 18th July 

2023 from 4-5pm to celebrate all your hard work this year. 

 

We have time planned to have a dance, a drink and ice-lolly at the end to 

cool us down (if your child has any allergies, please make your child’s class 

teacher aware).  

 

Drop off and collection will be from your child’s classroom via the main 

Infant gate. 

 

We are excited to see all your dance moves Year Two! 

 

From 

Year Two Team  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Year 2 Disco! 


